
Silver Birch Term 6 
 

The Sea and Pirates! 
  

  

  

Our Learning Journey this term is all about ‘The Sea and Pirates!’ 

We will be reading lots of stories as always, including ‘Rainbow Fish’ 

and ‘The Night Pirates’ as well as poems such as ‘The Sound Collector 

and ‘The Magic Box’. We will be having a Pirate Day on Friday 29th 

June where your child is invited to dress up like a pirate for the day. 

We will also be going to Saltdean as part of our learning on Thursday 

5th July. Overleaf is an outline of our learning this half term. 

  
 


